
 

 

 

ANMF EA UPDATE 2 

Meercroft Care 

Offer Details  

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) is meeting with members to 

discuss the employer’s offer, which includes the following proposed changes to the current Enterprise 

Agreement: 

• 3 year agreement. 

• Wage increases: 3% from 1 July 2023, 3% from 1 July 2024 and 3% from 1 July 2025. 

• Paid family violence leave to increase from 10 days to 15 days. 

• 5 days’ paid delegate’s leave. 

• Dispute resolution clause to include reference to status quo. 

• New lactation and express breaks clause. 

• All employees who work on a public holiday to be paid double time and a half. 

• Medication shift allowance to increase to $1 per hour. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses and care workers to represent members. This is 

why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand your experiences, 

represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 
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